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Consultation Period: 20 July 2015 to 11 September 2015 
 
Shane Rattenbury MLA, ACT Greens Member for Molonglo, invites your feedback and 
submissions on the proposals in this paper and the exposure draft of the Health (Patient Privacy) 
Amendment Bill 2015. 
 
We would like to hear feedback from all sectors of the community, including the medical and 
health profession, the general public, and people working in law reform and enforcement. 
 
All comments received by Friday 11 September 2015 will be considered in preparation of the 
final version of the proposal. 
 
This discussion paper and the exposure draft of the Health (Patient Privacy) Amendment Bill 
2015 are available from: 
 

Office of Shane Rattenbury MLA 
Legislative Assembly 
Ph: 6205 0005 or email rattenbury@act.gov.au. 

 
Submissions should be sent to rattenbury@act.gov.au. 
 
 
Important note regarding your privacy: 
If you do not wish your submission to be published or would like it published without your 
name, please indicate this. Unless this is clearly indicated, it will be assumed that your 
comments can be made public. 
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